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Post Bid Addendum No. 1 

 
To the  

Drawings & Specifications 
For 

Fire Station 
 

Rumford, Maine 
 

Request for Proposals / Qualifications (RFP)  
Construction Management Services 

 
February 8, 2022 

 
 

This addendum is to be added to and become part of the RFP dated January 28, 2022.  
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space provided on the Bid Form.  Failure to do so may 

subject the bidder to disqualification. 
 

It is the responsibility of General bidders to inform sub-bidders of any addendum provisions affecting 
their work. 
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GENERAL CLARIFICATIONS: 
  

 Questions will not be accepted after noon on February 14, 2022. 
 

 Please direct any questions to Andy Hyland AND Lita Semrau, AIA, Port City Architecture, 
lita@portcityarch.com 207-761-900 (o) or 207-756-4333 (c). 
 

 Please see attached Schematic Plans (11-11-2021) and Renderings (10-29-2021). 
 
 
END OF ADDENDUM #3 
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